
 

 
 

ASX Announcement  18 August 2020 
 
 

 
King River Resources Limited (ASX: KRR) (“Company”) is pleased to advise that the Security Purchase 
Plan (SPP) has been successfully completed and applications totalling $7,861,240 have been received.  
 
 
This announcement is authorised by Anthony Barton, Chairman of the Company. 
 
Anthony Barton 
Chairman 
King River Resources Limited 
Email: info@kingriverresources.com.au  
Phone: +61 8 9221 8055 
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